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Memo No. : COE/2220/2020/8    Date: 08/09/2020 

 

NOTICE 

 

All the Co-ordinators are hereby informed that the BDP ONLINE ASSIGNMENT 

MARKS SUBMISSION portal will be closed on 11/09/2020 at 11.59 p.m. for the 

BDP Term-End Examination December–2019 & June - 2020. All Co-ordinator 

concerned are requested to submit the hard copy of the assignment marks (duly 

signed by the concerned examiners) to the department of Controller of Examinations 

on or before 25/09/2020. 

 

 
 

Controller of Examinations (Acting) 
 

 

 

 


